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Hello, 

This week, Year 1 enjoyed exploring poetry while Curly 

Kale class had an amazing session with Artburst - 

Beetroot class will have theirs next week. Year 3 

created 3D flowers and made bee models to 

demonstrate the process of pollination. And Year 4 

started reading their new core book Oliver and the 

Seawigs and encountered a talking Albatross, a 

wandering isle and a clumsy mermaid!  Children in UKS2 

took part in a conductive music workshop this week, 

where they used computer software to programme a 

microbit to play a piece of music.  

 Thanks to all the amazing volunteers who helped 

make quiz night happen last Friday, it was lovely to 

meet so many parents and I hope to get to know even 

more of you at the fair next Saturday. We are going 

all-out on fundraising at the moment, with the Year 6 

bake sale and the charity food sale to raise money for 

Bangladesh as well, today 

If you filled in the form to ask for one of the 

chrome books from the DfE please come to collect it 

from the school office from Monday morning. 

Finally we are very sad to say goodbye to Sarah, 

our Assistant Head, who is off on maternity leave for a 

year. She has taught so many of your children and they 

really wanted to make sure today was a day for her to 

remember so there have been a few tears… 

 Have a great weekend,     Gemma Anidi, Headteacher 

These children will receive a 

praise postcard this week:  

Sprouts – Alma, Rayyan & Truman 

Broccoli –Mabel and Oliver 

Curly Kale –Aadam and Hayley 

Beetroot – Adiyan and Olivia 

Basil – Katinka and Sven 

Thyme – Aggie and Sakinah 

Mint – Asiyah and Torin 

Lavender – Robert and Zaheerah 

Cherry – Ivy and Grace 

Rowan – Miraj and Rex 

Willow – Sam and Sienna 

Oak – Lilly and Kara 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Summer fair will be on Saturday 2nd July from 11am-2pm. 

SPORTS DAYS: Nursery, Monday 4th at 9.15 in the playground, Reception, Monday 4th July on Wennington Green at 

9.30; KS1, Wednesday 6th July from 9.30am, KS2 Thursday 7th July from 9.30am, both in Victoria Park beyond the lake 

and Pavilion café, opposite the playground. 

Important dates for Year 6: Monday 1st July - Transition day for Year 6s going to Tower Hamlets secondary schools. 

Thursday 14th July - Year 6 Disco 4pm-5:45pm;  

Thursday 21st July - Shrek performance 6pm. 

Friday 22nd July - Year 6 leavers' assembly 9:05am. 

Friday 15th July, 9am in the schoolhouse, PTA Annual General Meeting – all invited 

 

 

We still need 
volunteers for our 
Summer Fair on 
2nd July. If you can 
cook, bake or 
spare some time to 
help please 
contact  ptachisen

hale@gmail.com 
Thanks to 
everyone who 
helped at Quiz 
night or came 
along to join in with 
the fun: we raised 
over £1500 for the 

school! 

Art week news 
Please come along to see your child’s art week fashion parade in the 
outdoor play space on Friday 1st July:  
Y1- 9:30, Y2- 10:15, Y3- 11:00, Y4- 11:45, Y5- 1:30 
We still need any old clothing that can be repurposed and old white 
T-shirts we can dye and print on. Junk modelling also needed. 
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